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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

EDUCATION WEEK

We are looking forward to celebrating the achievements of our
school with you next week. Open Day is on Thursday and will
commence with a morning assembly followed by classroom
visits and a community morning tea. Students always get a
great thrill when parents and families visit them in classrooms
to share in their learning. I encourage you to come along and
be involved. The theme for Education Week is ‘Today’s schools
changing tomorrow’s world’. Our Book Fair will also be taking
place next week and students have been busy writing their wish
lists.

BOOK WEEK

BOOK WEEK is in Week 5. We will have our parades on
Monday morning – K-2 will be at 9.20am with Years 3-6 at
10.30am. Parents are welcome to join us and then head off
after the conclusion of the parades. It is expected that students
will remain at school for their learning for the rest of the day.
Students (and siblings and parents!) are encouraged to come
dressed as their favourite book character. Teachers very much
look forward to celebrating literature and reading with the
students. We will be having another BOOK SWAP on
Wednesday 22nd August. A note will be sent home about the
swap with more information but in the meantime – start going
through those book shelves for books to swap!

KINGSGROVE NORTH HIGH SCHOOL
SHOWCASE

This year we are participating in the Showcase for the first time.
Senior Dance and Senior Choir will perform at the concert on
Wednesday evening, 29th August at Kingsgrove North. Mrs
Izzard and Mrs Chan will also be selecting 20 artworks from
BHN students, which will be part of the art exhibition. Further
details will be shared with you shortly but mark this date in your
calendars.

NAPLAN

NAPLAN results are sent out to schools anywhere from
mid-August to mid-September. Results are posted around to
schools across the country and a set date is provided by
ACARA about when to distribute the results to parents.

Don't hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss
anything. My email address is anne.davis8@det.nsw.edu.au or
I can be contacted by phone via the office 9759 3849.

LEARNING AT BHN

STUDENT WORK

KY has been learning to add two groups of numbers and record
the answer. The students enjoyed using domino patterns to
help them practise their adding skills.
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1C has been learning to write persuasive texts. Tarek has
written a letter to his parents in order to persuade them to
get him a pet Blue Tongue Lizard. He incorporated what 1C
have learnt throughout the unit about text structure, ensuring
his letter included an introduction, persuasive reasons and a
conclusion.

3/4F has been writing persuasive texts in class. They have been
researching about plastic water bottles and their impact on
the environment. Demetra has published her work on why she
thinks we should ban the bottle.

It is Vital to Ban All Plastic Water Bottles

Some people are convinced that we certainly should
keep plastic water bottles. Other people undoubtedly
cross their arms and shake their heads at the thought of
it. I’m one of those people who shake their heir heads at
the people who drink out of a plastic water bottle. I think
this, because they have an impact on the environment
and plastic bottles are a waste of natural products.
Furthermore, plastic water bottles are bad for your health.
This bottle seems harmless but, it is a devil inside. Ban
the bottle now!

Plastic bottles always have and always will have an
impact on the environment. Australians buy more than
118,000 tonnes of plastic drink bottles a year. Most of
that ends up in landfill. Did you know, 200 billion plastic
bottles are littered in the world at this very moment! Ban
the cruel plastic bottle now before you regret not banning
it.

There is only limited oil on the earth. 200ml of oil is used
in 1 plastic water bottle that is so much! Did you know
it takes 17 million barrels of oil to produce plastic bottles
yearly? This could fill 1 million cars for a year. How can a
plastic bottle that stores water can do this much harm!

Plastic bottles are hopeless for your health. If you leave
your plastic bottle in a place that is warm for a matter of
time the chemicals and oil mix in the water so, when you
go to drink the water you are drinking plastic. Banning the
bottle is a MUST!

This plastic bottle with red horns and eyes must be
banned now! Plastic bottles have an enormous impact
on the environment and there are only limited products
on the earth. Additionally plastic bottles harm your health.
We have to get rid of plastic bottles before the earth
suffers even more than it is now.

Demetra

This term 5/6L has been learning to take care of our bodies
by developing our fitness and eating healthy food. In P.E. each
week we are testing and monitoring our fitness levels. Through
weekly activities, we aim to increase our overall fitness by the
end of the term. Today we have been working up a sweat by
doing squats, sit ups, star jumps, push ups and high knee runs.
What a workout!

SPORT REPORT

WEEK 10 PSSA RESULTS & FIXTURES

Sport Boys
Soccer

Girls
Soccer

Rugby
League

Touch
Football

Netball A Netball B

Junior
result

BHN def
Punchbowl
2-0

McCallums
Hill def
BHN 1-0

BHN def
Wiley
Park
36-18

BHN def
Harcout
6-4

Earlwood
def BHN
9-1

BHN tied
with
Earlwood
4-4

POTM Stevan M Demetra S Nicholas
H

Lucas L Bethany
K

Aliyah H

Senior
result

BHN def
Punchbowl
9-1

BHN def
Hampden
Park A

Campsie
Def BHN
40-0

BHN &
Harcourt
draw
2-2

Earlwood
def. BHN
12-0

Earlwood
def. BHN
9-0

POTM William G Noor M Moustafa
H

Scott S Kathryn
Q

Abeeha
S

This
Friday’s
venue

Parry Park Beaman
Park

Tasker
Park

Clemton Park

TERM 3 WEEK 1 PSSA RESULTS & FIXTURES

Sport Boys
Soccer

Girls
Soccer

Rugby
League

Touch
Football

Netball A Netball B

Junior
result

McCallums
Hill def
BHN 2-1

Ashbury
def BHN
3-2

BHN def
McCallums
Hill 1

7-3

BYE BYE

POTM Athan S Victoria P Crystal C

Senior
result

McCallums
Hill def
BHN 2-1

Canterbury
def BHN

5-1

BHN def
McCallums
Hill 1

8-1

Undercliffe
def BHN
13-0

Undercliffe
def BHN
13-1

POTM Ayman Y Alyssa I Naomi H Laura A Abeeha S

This
Friday’s
venue

Parry Park Beaman
Park

Tasker
Park

Clemton Park

2



ATHLETICS CARNIVAL RESULTS

Girls Boys

Event Place Name Age Event Place Name Age

1 Mya 8 1 Melino 8

2 Anja 8 2 Junayd 8

3 Kristy 8 3 Ovick 8

4 Ayeisha 8 4 Athan 8

1 Zaynab 9 1 Nicholas 9

2 Sienna 9 2 Ryan 9

3 Rihanna 9 3 Evan 9

4 Madinah 9 4 Anthony 9

1 Siham 10 1 Wesley 10

2 Demetra 10 2 Omar 10

3 Farah 10 3 Lucas 10

4 Clarice 10 4 Spencer 10

1 Tijana 11 1 Adam 11

2 Hailey 11 2 Zain 11

3 Anabelle 11 3 Scott 11

4 Lina 11 4 Peter 11

1 Noor 12
&
13

1 Brody 12
&
13

2 Naomi 12
&
13

2 Scott 12
&
13

3 Lora 12
&
13

3 Zaman 12
&
13

100m

4 Michelle 12
&
13

100m

4 Daniel 12
&
13

1 Farah Jun 1 Wesley Jun

2 Siham Jun 2 Nicholas Jun

3 Amy Jun 3 Spencer Jun

4 Clarice Jun 4 Zyad Jun

1 Hailey 11 1 Peter 11

2 Tijana 11 2 Zain 11

3 Anabelle 11 3 Adam 11

4 Alesha 11 4 Hamzah 11

1 Naomi 12
&
13

1 Brody 12
&
13

2 Noor 12
&
13

2 Scott 12
&
13

2 Lora 12
&
13

3 Arick 12
&
13

200m

4 Michelle 12
&
13

200m

4 Rafael 12
&
13

Girls Boys

1 Sienna Jun 1 Zyad Jun

2 Siham Jun 2 Nicholas Jun

3 Zaynab Jun 3 Spencer Jun

4 Farah Jun 4 Junayd Jun

1 Briana 11 1 William 11

2 Amelia 11 2 Ayden 11

3 Danielle 11 3 Branson 11

4 Mia 11 4 Hamzah 11

800m

1 Naomi 13 1 Brody 12
&
13

800m

2 Maysra 12
&
13

1 Dione 8 1 Melino 8

2 Joanna 8 2 Thomas 8

3 Thalia 8 3 Matthew 8

4 Nur-Janna 8 4 Daniel 8

1 Victoria 9 1 Nicholas 9

2 Rihanna 9 2 Christopher 9

3 Madinah 9 3 Mohamed 9

4 Zoha 9 4 Ryan 9

1 Clarice 10 1 Wesley 10

2 Amy 10 2 Spencer 10

3 Maureen 10 3 Zyad 10

4 Yara 10 4 Leonardo 10

1 Hailey 11 1 Ayden 11

2 Briana 11 2 Scott 11

3 Anabelle 11 3 Zain 11

4 Lina 11 4 Peter 11

1 Jessica 13 1 Scott 12
&
13

2 Michelle 13 2 Brody 12
&
13

3 Hanna 13 3 Daniel 12
&
13

Long
Jump

4 Alyssa 13

Long
Jump

4 Arick 12
&
13

1 Joanna 8 1 Junayd 8

2 Lujayne 8 2 Malek 8

3 Svetlana 8 3 Ovick 8

1 N/A 9 1 Nicholas 9

2 9 2 Ronan 9

High
Jump

3 9

High
Jump

3 Stevan 9
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Girls Boys

1 Clarice 10 1 Spencer 10

2 Demetra 10 2 Wesley 10

2 Chloe 10 3 Zane 10

4 Siham 10 1 Zain 11

1 Lina 11 2 Tahir 11

2 Hailey 11 3 Scott 11

3 Tijana 11 1 Brody 12
&
13

1 Naomi 13 2 Scott 12
&
13

2 Zahra 13 3 Maysra 12
&
13

3 Michelle 13

1 Aya 8 1 Jacky 8

2 Lujayne 8 2 Thomas 8

3 Kristy 8 3 Karim 8

4 Thalia 8 4 Daniel 8

1 Madinah 9 1 Nicholas 9

2 Mariam 9 2 Ryan 9

3 Phoebe 9 3 Motulalo 9

4 Medina 9 4 Anthony 9

1 Demetra 10 1 Wesley 10

2 Jana 10 2 Spencer 10

3 Clarice 10 3 Hassan 10

4 Farah 10 4 Daniel 10

1 Tijana 11 1 Wellington 11

2 Lina 11 2 George 11

3 Anabelle 11 3 Zain 11

4 Abeeha 11 4 Ayden 11

1 Lora 13 1 Brody 12
&
13

2 Stella 13 2 Reece 12
&
13

3 Kathryn 13 3 Hassan 12
&
13

Shot

4 Naomi 13

Shot

4 Scott 12
&
13

1 Aya 8 1 John 8

2 Thalia 8 2 Maximus 8

3 Lujayne 8 3 Junayd 8

1 Sienna 9 1 Nicholas 9

Discus

2 Phoebe 9

Discus

2 Christopher 9

Girls Boys

3 Madinah 9 3 Yassin 9

4 Iris 9 4 Ryan 9

1 Noor 10 1 Spencer 10

2 Jana 10 2 Zyad 10

3 Siham 10 3 Jad 10

4 Matilda 10 4 Zane 10

1 Briana 11 1 Benjamin 11

2 Lina 11 2 George 11

3 Anabelle 11 3 Wellington 11

4 Arusha 11 4 Ayden 11

1 Naomi 13 1 Scott 12
&
13

2 Veronica 13 2 Reece 12
&
13

3 Lora 13 3 Brody 12
&
13

4 Kathryn 13 4 Mansour 12
&
13

P&C AND AUXILIARY NEWS

Dear parents and carers,

Congratulations to Brody and Wesley who made the
representative team, Sydney East Region, NSW PSSA State
Touch Football Carnival in Mudgee. Unfortunately, Wesley had
to withdraw, however all of the BHN community are proud of
you both and right behind you!

During the last week of term two, Mohamad and I attended
a community event at the Lantern Club. Together with the
Lantern Club, other local schools and local sports clubs
including netball, soccer, cricket, bowls and even the bocce
community, collectively raised over $250,000 over a three year
period for the Campsie Breastscreen Service.

This year, the Lantern Club is partnering with the Northcott
Society to raise money for respite care for severely mentally and
intellectually handicapped children.

I am currently encouraging parents to walk to school with their
children. This is so beneficial on so many levels for parents as
well as children. The kids get to socialise with their mates while
learning road safety skills. It also gives parents a chance to
connect with each other. If you live within cooee of the water
towers (near Canarys Road, Roselands) and would like to join
us (currently on Thursday and Friday mornings) please get in
touch with me at bhnpandc@gmail.com or hopefully even start
your own walking groups around where you live.

(cooee is a shout used in Australia, usually in the bush to attract
attention, find missing people or to indicate your own location)
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Next Auxiliary meeting 20 August 2018 – 11.30 am after
book character parade in the
staff room

Next P&C meeting 21 August 2018 - 7:30 pm in the
staff room

Best wishes,
Lena Ribbeck

AWARDS

K-2 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS TERM 2
WEEK 10

Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

KR Grace

KY Phoebe

KO Christian

KG Zahra

1L Sarah

1MK Justin

1C Cooper

1H Ibrahim

2AV Charlie

2M Mickail

2C Ahmed

2R Cyrine

CLASS AWARD RECIPIENTS

Movement Uniform Class Presentation

1H 1H 1H

K-2 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS WEEK 1

Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

KR Lucy

KY Victoria

KO Mehdi

KG Oscar

1L Hope

1MK Hossam

1C Mikaere

1H Maximus

2AV Kanav

2M Thalia

2C Zubaida

2R Makkiah

CLASS AWARD RECIPIENTS

Movement Uniform Class Presentation

1C 1L 1H

3-6 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS TERM 2
WEEK 10

Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

3/4R Kaan O Tiffany M

3/4W Stevan M

Arysha A

3/4F Jana M

Yassin K

3/4M Joha N

Daniel H

3/4H Rihanna E Nurjanna K

3/4LB Mia TJ

Zayan C

5/6P Erika L

Rathman L

5/6L Zayn B

Daniella L

5/6R Jason M Mayssa B

5/6B Aidan C

Shaelyn F

5/6A Domas V Briana S
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CLASS AWARD RECIPIENTS

Movement Uniform Class Presentation

3/4H 5/6L 3/4F

BHN HAPPENINGS

TERM 3 CALENDAR

August

Thursday 9th
August

Book Fair

BHNPS Open
Day

8.30-9.00 and
9.30-3.00pm

9-11.30am

Tuesday
August 14th

ICAS
Mathematics

8.00 am 2R classroom

Monday 20th
August

Book Week
Book
Character
Parade

K-2 at 9.20am

3-6 at 10.30am

Monday 20th
August

Parent’s
Auxilliary
Meeting

11.20am staffroom

Tuesday 21st
August

Zone Athletics
Day 1

Information to follow

Tuesday 21st
August

P&C Meeting 7.30pm staffroom

Wednesday
22nd August

Book Swap School hall at lunchtime

Information to follow

Tuesday 28th
August

Zone Athletics
Day 2

Information to follow

September

Monday 3rd
September

Swim scheme
commences

Information to follow

Monday 10th –
Friday 14th
September

Year 5 camp Any outstanding notes
need to be returned
immediately

Tuesday 18th
September

Sport and
Clubs Photo
Day

Information to follow

Tuesday 25th
September

Year 6 Fun
Day

Information to follow

Friday 28th
September

Last day of
Term 3

BOOK FAIR! BOOK FAIR! BOOK FAIR! BOOK
FAIR!

Our annual book fair will be held on Thursday 9th August (Open
Day) in the library. Before our Open Day, ALL classes will get
to visit the book fair, which is already set up in the library, to
see which books they would like to purchase. They will each
come home with a ‘wish list’. I’m looking forward to seeing lots
of parents at the Book Fair next week.

Happy reading,
Mrs. J. Taylor

Eat Fresh and Win Canteen Campaign

Our school has been registered for the ‘Eat Fresh and Win’
Canteen Campaign commencing Monday 6th August. This
campaign promotes fruit and vegetables and offers each
student the opportunity to win great prizes. Each time a student
makes a healthy selection from the canteen, they will be
rewarded with a sticker to add to their entry form. The canteen
ladies have all the resources needed for the campaign. Please
see attached flyer for further information.

BHN NOTICEBOARD

PENALTIES IN SCHOOL ZONES

Canterbury Bankstown City Council is reminding drivers that in
an effort to improve safety around school zones, penalties are
in place. Attached is a reminder of the penalties which apply
to offences committed in school zones during posted school
hours, even if school children cannot be seen and includes all
gazetted school days including staff development days.
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